From: Boerman, Mychal

To: Ray Dienzo
Subject: FW: Reminder of available information on the State Water Board’s Proposed Rulemaking on Wasteful Water Uses
Date: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 1:56:22 PM

Per Linda's request at the WRAC meeting today.

Get Outlook for Android

From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov [mailto:lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 3:36 PM

To: Boerman, Mychal <mboerman@slocity.org>

Subject: Reminder of available information on the State Water Board’s Proposed Rulemaking on Wasteful
Water Uses

This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board

In response to Executive Orders B-37-16 and B-40-17, the State Water Board is advancing a rulemaking
that would prohibit certain wasteful urban water use practices. The Water Board is seeking comments on
the proposed regulation. The Water Board announced the rulemaking and first circulated the associated

documents on November 15t 2017.

The Water Board filed the Initial Study/Negative Declaration with the State Clearinghouse. That
document is available on-line. Physical copies can also be viewed at the CalEPA library. The official

CEQA review began on November 11t 2017 and will end on December 7"‘, 2017. The State
Clearinghouse (SCH) number is 2017112019.

The Water Board filed the Notice of Proposed regulatory Action, the proposed text of the regulation,
the Initial Statement of Reasons, and the Economic Analysis (Form 399) with the Office of Administrative

Law on October 31St, 2017. The official review period began on November 10t 2017 and will end on
December 26"‘, 2017. The Notice File Number is 2017-1031-01.

All the rulemaking documents are available on-line:

There will also be a workshop on November 21, 2017 during the board meeting, which begins at 9:30 am.

For more information, please see the November 21 Board Meeting Agenda:

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/board_info/calendar.

Any interested person, or his or her authorized representative, may submit written comments relevant to

the proposed regulatory action to the State Water Board. Written comments must be received no later than

12:00 noon on Tuesday, December 26th 2017. The State Water Board will only consider comments

received by that time.

Please send comment letters to Ms. Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board, by email at
mmentletters@waterboards.ca.gov, (916) 341-5620 (fax), or by mail or hand delivery addressed to:

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board

State Water Resources Control Board

P.O. Box 100, Sacramento, CA 95812-2000 (by mail)

1001 | Street, 24th Floor, Sacramento, CA 95814 (by hand delivery)

Please also indicate in the subject line, “Comment Letter — Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices.”



Hand and special deliveries should also be addressed to Ms. Townsend at the address above. Couriers
delivering comments must check in with lobby security and have them contact Ms. Townsend. Due to the
limitations of the email system, emails larger than 15 megabytes are rejected and cannot be delivered or
received by the State Water Board. We request that comments larger than 15 megabytes be submitted
under separate emails.

Contact: Charlotte Ely: Charlotte.Ely@waterboards.ca.gov, 916-319-8564

You are currently subscribed to drought_updates as: mboerman@slocity.org.

To unsubscribe click here: leave-6569341-

5025407 .4ecf1f70cf1bfea684e5555d39db8e9d@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov



